
 

 

Dear New Jersey Residents: 

Happy New Year! Thank you for your participation in New Jersey’s Clean Energy WARMAdvantage and 

COOLAdvantage HVAC Programs. We would like to make you aware of a new change and also remind 

you of changes that went into effect previously. 

 The Boiler Reset Control incentive (part of WARMAdvantage) has a new Annual Fuel Utilization 

Efficiency (AFUE) requirement starting with purchases made on 3/1/14. After market boiler 

reset controls can be installed on new and existing boilers provided the boiler AFUE is less than 

85%. Boiler resets installed on boilers at or above 85% AFUE no longer qualify for incentives. The 

program application forms are on the website.   

 As a reminder, as of 8/1/13, the qualifying minimum Seasonal Energy Efficiency Ratio (SEER) and 

Energy Efficiency Ratio (EER) criteria for ductless mini-split central A/C systems or mini-split heat 

pump systems are 17 SEER and 13 EER.  

 Please note that all incentive applications for the WARMAdvantage and COOLAdvantage 

programs should be post-marked within 180 days of the purchase date in order to be eligible.  

Please call 866-NJSMART should you have any questions.  

Thank you for your continued support!  

New Jersey’s Clean Energy Program 

http://www.njcleanenergy.com/residential/programs/warmadvantage/boiler-reset-controls-pilot-program

